
 

 

Connect Ed 
 

Good evening, Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few 
important reminders for the upcoming week.  
 
To celebrate their achievement of 2nd Quarter House winner, all Twain House members 
will receive a free ticket to next Monday's basketball games against Southwest.  Since all 
students must have an adult stay with them, this free ticket is good for one student and 
one guardian.  In addition, the top five point earners from each House will receive a ticket 
and a coupon for free refreshments at the game.  Congratulations to Twain House and all 
of our top point earners. 
 
This week is Love the Bus Week. If you see one of our wonderful bus drivers, make sure 
to let them know how much you appreciate them! 
 
Monday, February 17th, is a teacher workday. There will be no school for students that 
day. 
 
Basketball and cheerleaders will have a game at home against Southwest Middle on 
Monday and again at home against Southeast Middle on Wednesday. Wrestling will have 
a meet on Monday at Southwest Middle and again on Wednesday at Southeast Middle.  
 
That’s all for this week. We are looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS. 
 
Go Tigers! 


